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RICHMOND THIS WEEK 
 On Sunday, Morning Prayer at Holy Trinity (9:00); Holy Eucharist at St 

John’s (11:00) 

 On Wednesday, Evening Prayer at St Mark’s (7:00) 

This coming week’s birthdays: Moriah Martin, Terry Kennedy, Sheila Smith, 
Græme Black 
Anniversaries:  Andrew & Darla Martin, Mark & Jennifer Sewell, Joseph & 
Joanne Williams 
This week’s wedding: Nicholas Gummeson & Abbie Wilson (at St Mark’s ) 
 
Congratulations to Rebecca (Lutwick) Cullins & Patrick Cullins on the birth of 
Alexis. 
 
POVERTY DOES NOT TAKE A BREAK FOR THE SUMMER. PLEASE REMEMBER THE 

FOOD BANK WHEN YOU SHOP   Next deliveries: 
Holy Trinity (17 August); St John’s (24 August); St Mark’s (31 August) 
 
For next Wednesday’s Evening Prayer at St Mark’s Canon Bruce McKenna 
returns to the parish to preach.  Mary Lee McKenna will be minister of music.  
The McKennas will retire from parish ministry in early September. 
 
It is good to learn that Bishop Edwards spent last night at Camp Brookwood.  At 
St Mark’s earlier in the evening he preached a powerful sermon to a 
congregation that included many who came out from Florenceville as well as 
Woodstock. 
 
The grand highlight of the week for many will be the opportunity to greet that 
good and faithful servant Wendell Parkinson on the occasion of his 80th 
birthday.  There will be a drop-in reception at the Richmond Parish Centre on 

Saturday, 2-4 pm.   
 
Recently the congregation of Holy Trinity received the final tranche of the 
Arthur Graham bequest and donated another double tithe from it to Camp 
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Brookwood, this time for a new swing set.  See the parish website for a nice 
photograph of the presentation: http://www.parishofrichmond.ca/default.html 
 
Remember those on the parish sick list.  

 
KEN TOMPKINS’ CAMP BROOKWOOD REPORT:  
This is the last camping week at Camp Brookwood 2015. As of late last week, we 
were only one girl short of full capacity (28 children) for Week 6 – Fear Factor 
Week!  This week, boys and girls aged 9 to 12 will be participating in blind trust 
walks (someone guides you while blindfolded), exploring Mystery Buckets 
(covered, so you don’t know what’s inside and you have to find a key), and other 
activities that involve conquering fears and using your imagination and 
ingenuity to solve puzzles.  We are blessed to have Rev. Chris Ketch provide 
chaplain services for a second week - thank you Chris! 
 
The annual Memorial services will be 13 & 20 September (St John’s & St Mark’s), 
3 pm.  
 
When writing a will, do not leave money to a specific congregation as individual 
congregations are not incorporated.  The way to handle it is to leave money to 
the parish for the purpose of supporting a particular congregation or house of 
worship, if that is what you want.  For Camp Brookwood, you would leave 
money to the Diocesan Synod of Fredericton for the use of Camp Brookwood. 
 
Courtesy of Ken Tompkins, the parish of Richmond has one of the nicest 
websites in the diocese: http://www.parishofrichmond.ca  Websites always 
need fresh content.  Ken welcomes scanned, well-captioned photos and even 
short video clips directed to linus_lion@hotmail.com 
 

RICHMOND NEXT WEEK 

 On Sunday, Holy Eucharist at Holy Trinity (9:00) & St John’s (11:00) 

 On Wednesday, Holy Eucharist at St Mark’s (7:00)  
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